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19 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find attached with this letter information on our Digital Learning Scheme at Heathfield 
Community College. The information in our guide explains the principles of our Digital 
Curriculum at Heathfield. Frequently asked questions about the scheme are also attached. 
 
The scheme in place for September 2023 will run for 36 months at a cost of £14.50 per month 
and includes: 
 

• The cost of the iPad 

• A highly protective case 

• A range of paid for Apps including Firefly which is our Virtual Learning Environment 

• Provision of a mobile device management and communications system 

• Wi-Fi and broadband systems 

• Insurance Cover provided by CPU 
 
It is expected that students can continue to use this iPad in College in Years 10 and 11. This may 
be a way for families to reduce costs as long as the iPad is protected for continued use.  At the 
start of Year 10 a new scheme will be offered to parents, but there will not be an expectation 
that parents have to sign up and students can continue to use the initial iPad in College.  This 
device will be yours to keep at the end of the scheme, assuming that all monthly payments have 
been made. 
 
If you wish to sign up for this scheme please use the following link Parent Portal Login | CPU 
Mobile Learning to set up a direct debit instruction.  The registration code is HeathfieldYEAR7.  
Once you have completed this form a direct debit will be set up and the first payment will be 
taken in September 2023.  Please can this be completed by Sunday 4 June. The iPad will be 
issued during August and you will be emailed in June to select a date and time that is convenient 
to yourselves for collection. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the scheme, please do not hesitate to contact 
dlt@heathfieldcc.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MR B HOWARD 
Deputy Headteacher 
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